
From: Mattan, Olivia AF:EX 
Sent: Monday, November 20, 2023 11:37 AM
To: 'Geoff Boyd' <gboyd@joeyrestaurants.com>
Cc: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX <Premier@gov.bc.ca>; Smith, Matt PREM:EX
<Matt.Smith@gov.bc.ca>; Minister, AF AF:EX <AF.Minister@gov.bc.ca>; Minister, JEDI JEDI:EX
<JEDI.Minister@gov.bc.ca>; Harrison, Terry JEDI:EX <Terry.Harrison@gov.bc.ca>; 'Anslow, Martha
AF:EX' <Martha.Anslow@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: Letter to BCFIRB re Chicken COP

Dear Geoff Boyd, CEO, Joey Restaurants Group:

Thank you for your letter received by email on November 20, 2023, to BCFIRB Chair, Peter Donkers,
regarding the proposed BC chicken live price increases over the next year.

BCFIRB understands there have been opportunities for industry parties to participate in the BC
Chicken Marketing Board’s long-term chicken pricing proposal process. Once BCFIRB has reviewed
the BCCMB proposed COP formula/long-term pricing decision, there will be further opportunities for
industry parties to participate in BCFIRB’s supervisory review process to share input, before a final
BCFIRB decision is made.

It would be premature for BCFIRB to review your submission prior to reviewing BCCMB’s long-term
chicken pricing formula/decision and establishing next steps for BCFIRB’s supervisory review.

Sincerely,

Olivia Mattan (she/her)
A/ Executive Director
BC Farm Industry Review Board
(T) 778-676-0626 | Olivia.Mattan@gov.bc.ca

I gratefully acknowledge the territory of the Xwsepsum (Esquimalt) and Lək̓ʷəŋən (Songhees) First Nations, and
all Indigenous peoples on whose territories I work, live and play.

mailto:Olivia.Mattan@gov.bc.ca

j JOEY RESTAURANT GROUP Ll ot Vionlaces”

Work.






